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2024-2025 Early Bird Patch Contest

Calling all artists, designers, and illustrators: USAGSO is pleased to
announce our Early Bird Patch design contest!

The contest is a great way for USAGSO Girl Scouts to share their artistic
talents with us and help design the Early Bird Patch we will use for the
upcoming 2024 - 2025 Early Bird registration period.

Contest Details:
The contest will take place from January 1 - 31st
no late submissions will be accepted

Designs must be original work of the girl
Girls can submit more than one design
The design must include "Early Bird", "USAGSOQO" or "USA Girl Scouts
Overseas", and 2024 - 2025.
The winning design will be announced on Feb 16, 2024.

How to Submit:
Draw your design within a circle, making sure to include the words
listed above. Be sure to include your name, Girl Scout level and
troop number, and Overseas Committee name. (We’ve created the
form below to make this easier, so you can just print and design
away!)
Scan/Upload photo(s) of the designs to: Early Bird Patch
Submissions

We recommend completing this as a troop activity. Troop Leaders may
submit all girls’ designs in one submission form.

Save the Date: Early Bird Registration will start April 1, 2024--
remember, the early bird gets the worm!



https://usagso.wufoo.com/forms/s19csxex0gjubgx/
https://usagso.wufoo.com/forms/s19csxex0gjubgx/
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Draw design
inside the circle.
Keep in mind, the

winning design Design MUST include:
will be made into “Early Bird”

a patch the size of “USAGSO0” or “USA Girl Scouts Overseas”
the sample “2024 - 2025”

Girl’s Name:
Girl’s Program Grade Level:
Overseas Committee:

Troop Number :

actual size of patch




